Morning Announcements
Friday, November 16, 2017

. Hey Seniors! Don't forget to hand in your pictures into Ms. LaSavage by December 15th. If you
have any questions please see Ms. LaSavage.

. There is a sign-up sheet on the office counter for anyone interested in a dance team. Please
sign up if interested. There will be a meeting for the Dance Team during ELT in Room 115.

. Thank you band members and Mr. Robisch for the light-hearted and energetic start to this
Friday!

. The high school choir is selling fruit, cheeses, meat, and mixed nuts. Orders need to be
placed by November 20th. Please see a high school choir member or Mrs. Leonhard to order
yours today. Orders will be received December 18th.

. REMINDER: Drama Club members please return any costumes you still have to either Mrs.
Giese or Mrs. Leonhard. Thank you!

. NTC is offering a CNA class to be held at the Rib Lake Health Service Center starting in
February. If you are interested, please see Mrs. Anderson in the guidance office.

. What’'s FBLA?? Rib Lake High School will be starting its first ever Future Business Leaders of
America chapter! This club is open to ALL Rib Lake students...and NO you don’t have to be
interested in a business career to join! There are great opportunities to compete in events,
earn scholarships, traveling in state, out of state and internationally! Come to the informational
meeting on Tuesday, November 28th during ELT in Mrs. LaSavage’s room to learn more!

. Don'’t be a turkey! Order your yearbook today for the LOW price of $30 and get FREE
personalization. See Mrs. LaSavage before or after school or order online at the school’s
website.

Lunch

Spaghetti and Meatballs
Salad

Seasonal Fruit

Pears

Garlic Toast

The Garden Spot



